
‭September 2024‬

‭Hello Kindergarten Families,‬

‭Welcome to Overlook Primary School!‬

‭We hope you enjoyed your summer and are ready to begin‬
‭Kindergarten! We are so very excited to be your Kindergarten‬
‭teachers! We LOVE Kindergarten!  It is the most exciting‬
‭time for the children and we look forward to getting to know‬
‭you this year!‬

‭In addition to the general kindergarten supplies, we are asking‬
‭that each child bring a 1-inch, 3-ring binder and headphones‬
‭(no earbuds).  Please provide at your earliest convenience.‬

‭We can’t wait for a fantastic school year!‬

‭Love,‬

‭Mrs. Longbard and Mrs. Silano‬


